
Hi Year 3, 

I hope you have all had a good week and are 
all staying safe and well. It is SO strange in 
school without you. Mrs Cheslin and I miss you 
SO much. I know that Mrs Cheslin has really 
enjoyed speaking to lots of you and your 
parents and hearing all about what you have 
been up to. It’s great to hear that you are all 
working hard, staying safe and enjoying your 
time at home J. You are all superstars! 

I know that this Saturday would have been your First 
Holy Communion day. This week, you should have 
received a little gift and card in the post. This is just a 
little something to show you that we are all thinking 
about you and sending you lots of love and prayers, 
especially this weekend J. If yours hasn’t arrived yet, 

please don’t worry I’m sure it will come in the next few days J.  

It has been lovely to hear from lots of you this week. 
Take a look at Harry’s amazing sunflower that he has 
been growing! Nancy has also been learning how to 
say hello, goodbye and love in different languages! 
Esme has written an amazing poem and typed it up 
on the computer! Tess has been doing some 
research on her ancestors and found out all about 
different members of her family! How fantastic! 
Please continue to send in any photos, letters or 
updates of what you have been doing to 
info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk It is always SO lovely to hear from you 
and it certainly brightens up my day.  
 
I hope you enjoyed this week’s home learning activities and enjoy 
the tasks I have set for next week. As always, try your best but 
please remember they are only a guide. I know that whatever you 
are doing at home is fantastic and wonderful, just like you are J.  
 



Mrs Cheslin and I have been in school working with the lovely Year 
6 children again this week. We are missing you lots though and we 
hope you like this picture of us! 

 
I hope you have a great weekend. Take care and keep smiling J 
you are the best! 
 
Love Miss Robertson xxxx 
 

 


